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23 June 2016

Kristina Smith

London Borough of Camden

Dear Kristina,

14 Manley Street NW1 8LT. 2016/1987/P

I want to register the strongest possible objection to the revised application for a roof terrace at my 

neighbours, no. 14.

The proposal would have a really harmful effect on the daylight and sunlight in our only bedroom, and 

our rear living room. I’m alarmed that the application has no study to show the effects on our light, but 

it would do real harm to our living conditions for the sake of a second roof terrace at no 14!

I’m not sure that gardens are protected, but our yard is a very green space because of the present levels 

of light, and sunlight: the ecological value of our plants – which provide homes for blackbirds, robins 

and wrens – would also be damaged.

The raising of the parapet would also shut us in, destroy what is a sense of openness, further reducing 

our amenity.

I am also very troubled by the destruction of a feature of the original cottages – the low back additions, 

simply, again to provide a second roof terrace. These cottages are just as mush a part of the 

conservation area as the grand houses in Chalcot Square, and also deserve protection as part of the 

conservation area.

I hope you will refuse the application.

Thanks, and all good wishes,

Richard

Richard Simpson.

12A Manley Street

London

NW1 8LT

NW1 8LT

NW1 8LT
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23 June 2016

Kristina Smith

London Borough of Camden

Dear Kristina,

14 Manley Street NW1 8LT. 2016/1987/P

Sorry – I wanted to add that the overlooking of our bedroom, in particular from close to and directly 

above us would be very oppressive given the small scale of the rear yards.

All good wishes,

Richard

Richard Simpson.

12A Manley Street

London

NW1 8LT
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